The Newsletter for St. Cyprian's
Church, Lenzie
7th November 2021

The Link

We have worship in church
and online at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom.
How to get into the streamed service is
circulated by E.mail during the week, and
is also posted on our website and other
social media sites.

Hymns this Sunday are from “The Source”
477, 309, 343, 327
At Communion: 311
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At 9.15am we have a “said” Eucharist
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Each Sunday we are creating a short
special online service. It should be
available on Sundays. The easiest way to
“find” it is to go to the front of our
website and simply click on the link.

https://stcyprianslenzie.com
The video will also be on social media,
particularly our facebook page, as well as other
local facebook pages.
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If you would like to get something into
the Link please let our Rector Les
Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-
mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by

teatime on Wednesday evenings.
Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link —

our weekly newsletter — will only be available
online. If someone wants a paper version, we are

happy to print one off and get it to you. Just contact
the Rector.

Through these difficult times we are keen
that people don’t feel isolated or in need. If
you need help, or simply want to chat feel
just phone the Rector at any time on 0141
776 3866.

Sunday 7th November

Anglican: The Anglican Church of Aotearoa, New Zealand and
Polynesia.

Diocesan: Christ Church, Lanark (Drew Sheridan, Robert Burgon,
Richard Evans); St. Paul and St. John the Evangelist, Monklands
(Kirsten Freeman).

8™: SEC General Synod Office (John Stewart, secretary general).
9™: Families of those who have died in armed conflicts.

10™: Erskine Hospital and Nursing home.

11"™: The Scottish Poppy Appeal.

12™: Pastoral Assistants, Eucharistic Assistants, Worship Leaders,
And Spiritual Companions in the diocese.

13"™:Chaplaincy in Hospitals, Education and Commerce.
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Please pray for these people: Bill Fergus; Barry Fergus; Barbara
Fairlee, Rosa Revell and her sister; Shaunda Day, Justina
Oguogu; Kennedy Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean
McLean and her mother; Jean Dick, Jean Kinnon, Margaret
Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Karen Rose; and those
whose names are in the “Prayer Book” at the back of church.

The Thursday morning service at 10.00am has started again.
Everyone is welcome to come and join us. You may think it is
not for you, but there is a chair waiting just for you!

At the moment we enter by the front door of the church and go
through to the choir vestry.

Saturday 13" November: Concert...... 7.30pm

........... featuring the Sequoia Duo (Violin and Cello)

“Water Music — Source to Sea,” including slides and
music inspired by Scottish Waterways.

Tickets £10 fron Mary or Gavin, or available on the door.

Next MU meeting will be in Wednesday 10th November at
7.30pm in the church hall. We will be discussing the way forward
for MU as well as making up shoe box Christmas gifts for
Glasgow Children's Holiday Scheme and collecting items for the
Unity Enterprise pantry. All welcome.

Remembrance........

Thursday 11™ November: We will have our service as usual
at 10.00am, but will have a short act of Remembrance in church
at 11.00am. Everyone welcome to join us.

Sunday 14™ November: We have our remembrance service
at St. Cyprian’s at 10.30am. We will be hosting the Remembrance
Service at the Woodilee War Memorial at 2.00pm.



https://stcyprianslenzie.com/

